Cliffside Refiners Limited Partnership Meeting

October 20, 2020 @ 9:00 AM

Attendees:

(Cliffside) Mark M. Rodney C. Brad H.

(Downtown) Emress B. Sam B. Mark W.

(NOC) David S.

(CRLP) Nick D. Mike D. Brad B. John S.

Bobby S. Kaylyn S. Bob L.

Roll Call

Noted

Nick D.-Any update on COVID?

Sam let me know last week that there were 2 more cases, one with a janitorial staff and the security guard contractor.

Sam B.-No other discoveries or follow on from the report.

Brad H.-I forwarded the letter that was confirming the security guard.

Nick D.-Once Sam notified me I notified the partners. It is going to temper what we are going to do the next couple of weeks.

Anything change with plant operations?

Mark M.-There is one difference. We stopped injection about a week ago. Yesterday we brought in Bivens A6. The new numbers are 2.9 crude and 2.1 pure. We are at 1371 psia.

Nick D.-With the 2 new exposures, will force the CRLP to withdraw from doing onsite work except emergencies for the near term. The work scheduled for next week will have to be pushed out. John indicated that there were some resource issues and they will have to push to the week of the 16th.

Sam B.-There is also still an issue with the badging. Brad H. do you have an update?

Brad B.-I was going to ask you guys that. We don't know where we are at with the most recent changes.

Brad H.-We are still waiting to hear back whether or not they are cleared. Will email him again and let you know when I hear back.

Nick D.-Ok I don't have anything else of importance. Sam you still have your call at 11:00 central today.

Sam B.-Yes and we will be discussing along the same lines what we have discussed here this morning.

Nick D.-Alright we will talk again next week.